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Madam President,

The Mauritius delegation extends a warm welcome to the high level delegation of Libya and congratulates Libya for the presentation of its UPR Report for the third cycle.  

In the past few years, Libya has been through various challenges yet has not reneged in pursuing many of the recommendations made at its UPR in 2015.

We congratulate Libya for this and for ratifying the CRPD and for all its efforts to implement the 2015 recommendations.

In a constructive spirit, therefore, we would like to recommend that Libya takes steps to improve access to education and more adequate health care to its people
We wish the delegation of Libya a successful review. Thank you, Madam. President.
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